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NEWS RELEASE 
Immediate Release Contact: Andrew Simonelli 
 Phone: 202.785.7872 
 Email: simonelli@actuary.org 

Capitol Hill Briefing on Pension Contributions 
Postponed 

WASHINGTON – 2 Aug. 2011 – The American Academy of Actuaries Capitol Hill briefing on 

private-sector defined benefit pension contribution challenges—originally scheduled for Aug. 4, 

2011—has been postponed until further notice. The American Academy of Actuaries regrets any 

inconvenience. 

For more information contact Andrew Simonelli, assistant director of communications for the 

American Academy of Actuaries, at 202.785.7872. For more information on the Academy, please visit: 

www.actuary.org. 

### 

The American Academy of Actuaries is a 17,000-member professional association whose mission is to serve the public and 
the U.S. actuarial profession. The Academy assists public policymakers on all levels by providing leadership, objective 
expertise, and actuarial advice on risk and financial security issues. The Academy also sets qualification, practice, and 
professionalism standards for actuaries in the United States. 

 


